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Before occupancy, the City must issue rental licenses. The Bloomington Environmental Health
Division conducts routine inspections related to these licenses. Copies of the inspection reports, if
needed, are available through Mark Stangenes at 952-563-8980.

No Further Approvals or Licenses Required:

The intended mixed-use development is permitted under the Zoning Ordinance without necessity of
any rezoning, special exceptions, use permit, variance or other approval beyond Building Permit
reviews.

Compliance with Subdivision Regulations:

The Property complies with, or is otherwise exempt from, applicable subdivision regulations. The
BLOOMINGTON CENTRAL STATION 6TH ADDITION plat was approved and subsequently
filed.

No Application(s) Pending:

No application for rezoning, for a special or conditional use permit or a variance in connection with
the Propetty, is now pending. No proceeding to challenge zoning or other governmental approval or
use of the Property is pending, or to the best of my knowledge, overtly threatened.

Violations Qutstanding:

I am unaware of any active or alleged violations to any zoning, subdivision, building or similar
ordinances or regulations applicable to the Property within the past three years. There is no record of
any pending or contemplated enforcement proceedings against the Property. This statement does not
mean that the property is free of violations or is in full compliance with federal, state and local
applicable codes.

Flood Zone Designation:
The Property is not located in a Flood Hazard Overlay Zoning District. The Flood Insurance Rate

Map (FIRM) for the City of Bloomington designates the Property as Zone X on Panel Number
2753C0476F dated November 4, 2016.

This information was researched by the person signing this letter on behalf of the City of Bloomington as
a service. The undersigned certifies the above information is believed to be accurate based on or relating

to the information supplied in the request for this zoning verification and the information on file with the

City of Bloomington. The City assumes no liability for errors or omissions. All information was obtained
from public records which may be inspected during regular business hours.

Please contact me at (952) 563-8921 or mcentinario@BloomingtonMN.gov for any questions.

Sincerely,
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Mike Centinario, Planner
Community Development — Planning Division



